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To whom it may concern:   

 

I ask you to please vote NO to House Bill 3214. Oregon already has extensive animal 

cruelty and welfare laws including ORS Chapter 167, titled Offenses Against General 

Welfare and Animals. Enforce those current laws.  There are problems with this, 

depending on how it may be interpreted, which likely explains why so many people 

from out of state are interested in pushing this bill. 


